

Virginia MIRC< vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

New MIRC Comment

1 message

Wed, Oct 2, 2013 at 3:09 PM

Reply-To:

To: vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov

First Name - Kelly

Last Name - Henderson

Organization Name -

Comment - Commissioners, Please support the expansion of Medicaid to additional Virginians. As an adoptive and former foster parent of children and youth with special health care needs, I understand first hand the critical role Medicaid coverage plays for those who are otherwise un- or underinsured. In addition to the benefits to the low-income adults, expansion of Medicaid will indirectly benefit children; insured parents are more likely to provide regular health care and access health insurance for their children.